

October 4, 2021

Dear King Members, Friends, and Family:

While most people recover from COVID-19 within a few weeks of infection, some experience post-COVID conditions, called long COVID, impacting many systems in the body such as your heart, lungs, kidneys, skin, and brain. Not everyone recovers. Wisconsin now has more than 8,000 COVID-19 deaths in our state. We again strongly encourage vaccinations for those who are able and haven't been already.

Since we updated you on September 28th, we have had two employees test positive for COVID-19. Currently we have four cases of COVID-19 on campus (one member, three employees). Sadly, one of our members who had tested positive for COVID-19 has passed. We send our deepest condolences that that member's family and friends. Our campus is a close-knit community and we, too, are saddened when we lose one of our members.

I hope that you will continue to follow the guidance set by the Centers for Disease Control when it comes to face coverings, social distancing, and hand washing.

Please take steps to protect yourself, your family, and your community. Working together, we can stop the spread of COVID-19 by being as safe and responsible as possible.

Sincerely,

Tammy Servatius, Commandant

Y. Serva Dr 3